
From: wmckinney48@yahoo.com <wmckinney48@yahoo.com>
To:  

Date: 10/19/2018 10:34:31 AM
Subject: I am praying for you! ~ Website email from Wayne McKinney

Lt. Governor Bryant, I am deeply concerned about banning prayer at public school events. Policies 
that remove all evidence of personal religious beliefs from the public square wrongly interpret the 
Constitution and are bad public policy. I am praying for you to protect our constitutional rights in our 
state. Prayer doesn't hurt. It helps. Wayne McKinney
 

Wayne McKinney
 
245 Earles Fort Rd
 
Landrum, SC 29356
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